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2018 

SAFE Notice 
0003-18 

Kootingal to Uralla  
Local Possession Authority 

Implementation 

Commencing Tuesday 27th February 2018 until work is complete, in addition to possessions 

advertised on Country Train Notices, it may be necessary to perform additional works not 

already advertised. 

In order to facilitate these works, the need for a Local Possession Authority may be required. 

Safeworking arrangements 

In exception to CNWT302 Local Possession Authority, for the area between Tamworth Up 

Yard Limit Sign and Uralla Down Yard Limit Sign, the requirement to advertise the Local 

Possession Authority is waived. 

Possession Protection Officers may request a Local Possession Authority for the above 

limits, or any limits between the above limits. 

The running of Mandatory Trains are not to be affected by the implementation of any 

possession implemented per this SAFE Notice. 

All other requirements of CNWT302 Local Possession Authority must be met. 

General arrangements 

All work must be carried out in accordance with the relevant JHR Network Rules and 

Procedures. 

Infrastructure Booking Authority form (CNRF 003) must be compiled in accordance with the 

Network Rule CNWT 312 and Network Procedure CNPR 704. 

JHR CRN Web site 

All relevant publications are available on the JHR CRN website www.jhrcrn.com.au. 

 

Mayfield, 27 February 2018 
Manager Network Operations 

Mayfield Network Management Centre 
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